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Department of Ecology
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Dear Washington State of Department of Ecology and Health representatives:

The Navy appreciates the opportunity to review the Draft Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl
Substances (PFAS) Chemical Action Plan (CAP) issued for public comment on October 7,
2020. The Navy’s comments pertain to the PFAS drinking water and groundwater
investigation at and near Naval Air Station Whidbey Island. The Navy’s intent in providing
comments on this information is to ensure the CAP reflects accurate facts regarding the
investigation. The comment table in Enclosure 1 is orgauized in two columns: the first
column contains the location of information in the Draft CAP and second column contains
the specific comment and/or proposed revised language.

If you have any questions on the comments, please contact my point of contact Ms.
Kendra Clubb, who can be reached at (360) 396-0022 or kendra.leibman@navy.mil.

Regards,

Environmental Restoration Manager
By title
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